Cross Sabre Club

The Cross Sabre Club is the oldest student organization at Carlisle—its origin dating back to the

days when military was first being incorporated into the school’s system.

The membership of this club is limited to the commissioned officers. These men are chosen
as officers according to their seniority in years, scholastic record, character, and capability. The suc-
cess of the school depends on its cadet officers for through these men the conduct, morale and

general attitude of the student body flourishes.

The members of this club convene informally, with the cadet major presiding, once a week
to discuss matters pertaining to the betterment of the school. As a result of these meetings this year

has been one of great improvement.
Although the activities of this group are of a seticuz nature, they have their lighter moments.

Our Thanksgiving dance was sponsored by these officers and their annual banquet, held in January at

Orangeburg, was most successful.

Back row, left to right: Knopp, Helmly, Norwood, Smyly, Yaden, Rogers, Chapin, Risher, Glasscock. Front row:
Denecola, Jennings, Burckhalter, McCall, Duc, W., McAllister, Said, Cooper, Scarborough.
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